

## DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL RIDGE VALLEY DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA



RVS/CIR/0173/2024-25 21st March 2024

## **BOOK DONATION DRIVE**

Dear Parent, Greetings!

We hope this mail finds you and your family in good health and high spirits.

At Ridge Valley School, as advocates for education, we believe in the power of books to ignite curiosity, inspire creativity, and broaden perspectives. In line with this ethos, to promote literacy and to cultivate a spirit of generosity among our students, we are excited to announce a Book Donation Drive aimed at supporting underprivileged students in our community.

As a part of our commitment to social responsibility and community engagement, we encourage you to participate by donating new or gently used books that are suitable for children and young adults. We will be further donating the books to **Inchpaper (an online stationery store)**, who in collaboration with **IamGurgaon (a Green NGO)** is running a drive called "Har Haath Kitaab" - A Book in Every Child's Hand.

In this drive, we kindly request you to donate the following:

- a) Used and/or Unused Notebooks
- b) Used Textbooks
- c) Storybooks (Fiction / Non Fiction / Picture Books)
- d) Workbooks

The Book Donation Drive will commence from 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2024 and conclude on 5<sup>th</sup> April 2024. You may drop off your donations at the school's reception during regular school hours. Let's come together as a community to inspire a love for learning and create a more equitable future for all children. For any inquiries or further assistance, please feel free to contact Ms. Sunakshi Mathur at <a href="mailto:sunakshi.m@ridgevalleyschool.org">sunakshi.m@ridgevalleyschool.org</a> or Ms. Sonal Arora at <a href="mailto:sonal.a@ridgevalleyschool.org">sonal.a@ridgevalleyschool.org</a> Looking forward to your support for this noble cause.

Warm Regards

Ms. Nidhi Tewari Principal